
 

                                                                                                                                                                      

                               

                                                  

 

 

Colorado Gun Collectors Association 

 

       Dear CGCA Members, 

                

       Our next meeting will be September 19, at the American Legion Post 1; 7:00 PM. 

       Our program is WW II Czechoslovakian hand guns by Aarron Davis. 

 

       We had a great presentation last month by Bob Andersen.  Bob told us about   

       several of his hunting trips to Africa, the animals and the scenery, the food and the    

       the accommodations and his guides.  Thank you Bob, the slides were great and  

       your presentation was very informative. 

 

       We will have a new member this month, Sarah Zeller. Sarah is from Centennial, CO 

 

       Start preparing now for our Charity Auction in November. 

             

      Please visit our website at www.CGCA.com for club news and updates.       

       

                    If you have questions, please contact: 

     Les Palmer, President 303-912-5012   President@cgca.com 

     Cindy Jewell, Secretary/treasurer 303-750-5645; sectreas@cgca.com 

     Dave Weddle, Show Chairman 720-482-0167  CGCAShow@cgca.com                                              

mailto:sectreas@cgca.com

